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Greetings  from  the  USA.  Even  though  we  are  stateside  the 
ministry continues with our excellent staff. 

We have a new addition to our staff. His name is Julio Brizuela. He 
has  preached  on  some  Sundays  and  did  an  encouraging  sharing 
with  the  youth  in  the  past  months.  When  we  contacted  a  local 
church  for  a  youth  volunteer,  they  recommended  him!  We  had 
already  been  blessed  by  his  sharing  on  Sundays  and  with  the 
youth…so we felt this was God’s plan  for the ministry. 

He is a single dad with much love for the Word and for people. He 
has  an  enthusiasm,  energy  and  joy  that  is  contagious.  We  are 
blessed to have him with us. 

Prayer Requests  

Good relations with staff  
Salvation for many 

Support for students  
Second level finished 

Myra’s family  
Joy in the journey  

Support Address  

William Coppa, EA  
attn:WMOTW                 

  8859 Sudley Road   
Suite 101   

Manassas,VA 20110 
  

Make checks payable to  
WMOTW  

Paypal is another option  
under 

Watchmen On The Walls  
Ministries Limited 

Use the email address 
angeldaniel@mcyep.org 

WMOTW          September 2019                                   

ISAIAH  9:2  “  The  people  who  have  walked  in 
darkness have seen a great light; those who dwelt 
in the land of the shadow of death, upon them a 
light has shone.” 

Ministerio Comedor Y Educacion De Paz, 
Chiquimula

Julio 5th from lf. visiting Esvin with the 
youth
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Gilma with six new  

creations in Christ 

Youth Activity with Julio

Junior High Adult Education  Students Celebrating 
Guatemalan Anniversary
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Second Level Construction 
Update

Guatemalan Coffee and Myra’s Art 
Each year we have more and more children graduating from elementary school.  We 
promise to help them through a $40 a month scholarship program to complete Junior 
and Senior  High and some even university. We can always use more sponsors. We  are 
excited to present Guatemalan coffee and Myra’s artwork for sale to also help with the 
cost of sending our children to school. We will be bringing coffee to the states again in  
March. Please email for more information at  angeldaniel@mcyep.org or see STORE 
page of the website www.mcyep.org  for the artwork available.

Request art from 
angeldaniel@mcye
p.org, mail check to 
W M O T W a n d  
p i c t u r e w i l l b e 
mailed to you

Above are two examples of Myra’s  original artwork that can be 
ordered in sizes ranging from 8x8, 12x12, 11x14 on up. There are 
other art works displayed on the STORE page on the website 
www.mcyep.org that can be ordered. There you can find the 
purchase prices for each size. 

We are very excited about the progress of the second floor construction. In less than two 
years the Lord has provided the external walls, security bars, windows, roof, dry wall, 
doors, electricity, two toilets and painting  completed. 

We are in need of flooring, 6 fans, railing, exterior walls covering, screens for the 
windows, closets   and shelves. 

We are trusting God to provide our every need. He is faithful. 

mailto:angeldaniel@mcyep.org
mailto:angeldaniel@mcyep.org
mailto:angeldaniel@mcyep.org
http://www.mcyep.org
http://www.mcyep.org
mailto:angeldaniel@mcyep.org
mailto:angeldaniel@mcyep.org
http://www.mcyep.org
mailto:angeldaniel@mcyep.org
http://www.mcyep.org

